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BADAN PENGAWAS TENAGA NUKLIR
-Nuclear Energy Control Board

No  :0198/HM 02/K/Il-04 Jakarta, 3 February, 2004
Subject . Assistance of JAIF to Licise
between BAPETEN and NSC

Dr. Takehiko Mukaiyama
Director '
LR ey = ‘ o S S Japan Atomic industrial Forum
‘,'?‘:",'J‘ "i L PTG L8 e T e 8t . . (JAIF) ' it LB TR T
‘ Midplaza |, 12 Floor
JI. Jend. Sudirman Kav. 10-11
Jakarta 10220 :

Dear Dr. ‘Mukciyoma,

Enclosed please find a copy of ‘a letter. wiitten by Dr. Shajiro Mctsﬁura,‘ the Chairman of
Nuclear Safety Commission (NSC) of Japan, which | received a few days ago. ‘

It is a pleasure for me to inform you that the letter has made me very aptimistic and honored
with regard to the future relation and cooperation between BAPETEN and the Nuclear
Safety Commission of Japan, and hopefully dlso with other related agencies such as NISA,
JNES and NSRA. ‘

Let me take this opportunity also to draw your attention fo the fact thé;i Dr. Kenkichi Hirose
had requested the assistance of JAIF as a lidison office to assist in the effort to set up an
MOU between BAP‘ETEN and the Nuclear Safety Commission of Japan.

Based upon the letter of Dr. Matsuura, | would be very grateful if you could try to contact Dr.

Hirose as a follow up. On behalf of BAPETEN, | am very interested to have the desired MOU

between BAPETEN and Nuclear Safety Commiission of Japan to be signed and in operation
- as soon as possible.

| wish o thank you for your kind attention and cooperation, and in the meantime | look
forward 1o your communication in due course. | e W RS

Cc: ‘

1. Dr. Matsuurg, Chairman NSC, Tokyo, Japan

2. Dr. Mori, Senior Vice President, JAIF, Tokyo, Japan
3. Deputy Chairman for Licensing and Inspection, BAPETEN
4. Executive Secretary, BAPETEN

-~ JI.MH. Thamrin No. 55 Lt. VI, Telp. (021) 230 1249 - 52, Fax. (021) 230 1253, Jakarta 10350
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Nuclear Safety Commission

3-1-1 Kasumigaseki,Chiyodarku, Tokyo §00-8970, Japan
Phone: +81-3-3581-3470, FAX: +81-3-3581-3475, -
Home Page: http:/nsc jst.go.jp

January 19, 2004

Prof. )~ Azhar Djaloeis,
Chairn:an,

Nueleay Eziergy Control Board
J1, M.E;. Thamrin No.55, 6th floor
Jakartz 10850, Indonesia

Year Chairman Dr. Djaloeis

Thank you for your sending letter to me. We have the honor of seeiﬁg your letter.

Firstly we would like to inform you how much we have enjoyed and been delighted in the discussion
and in{ rmation exchange with you in the time of your visit to Our commission.

Second!y we would like to appreciate your attitude where you are actively planning to develop the
secure (ramework of nuclear regulation in Indonesia. And we put our hope in establishment of such a
framework in Indonesia for your future, since we believe that the establishment of secure framework
would Le the basis of eystematic regulation for life cycle of nuclear utilization from construction to
waste 11anagement,

Therefcre we wogld like to cooperate with you to realize it and we will discuss with other related
nationu! erganizations on your proposal.

We would like to keep furthermore frendly and constructive relation between your BEPETEN ﬂ_nd
our Nu:lear Safety Commission,

Sincerely yours,

Ko R AS

Shojiro Mateuura
Chairman,

Nuclear Safety Commission
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